
 

 

 

2022 BUNNY SCRAMBLE 
6:00 PM • Tuesday • 7/26 • Cattle Arena 

 
 

 
1. PRE-ENTRY REQUIRED by July 1st.  Entries to be turned in by calling Karen Via 937-215-

0955. Each year, it is a challenge to have enough rabbits for the bunny scramble. Rule #1 
was implemented to pin down how many rabbits are truly needed for the contestants. 

2. Contestant must provide a carrier for the animal. No cardboard boxes allowed. If a 
carrier is not present when the child is ready to leave with their rabbit, the rabbit will 
remain with the committee until the family supplies a carrier. 

NO ONE WILL BE PERMITTED TO LEAVE THE BARN CARRYING A RABBIT IN THEIR ARMS! 

 

3. There will NOT be a physical scramble this year. There will be a lottery system to 
determine which contestant gets which rabbit by number. 

4. Contestant must be willing to properly care for the animal and show the animal in the 
“Scramble Rabbit” class of the 2023 Clark County Fair. 

5. Those who won a rabbit in a previous year are not eligible to participate. 

6. No applications will be accepted at fair – PRE-ENTRY ONLY 

 

 

Rabbit Scramble Chairman – Karen Via 

Contact any Springfield Rabbit Club member for further information 

 

 


